
Memorandum 

CITY OF DALLAS 

DATE January 20, 2017 

ro: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

SUBJECT: City License Applications 

There were no Dance Hall and/or Sexual Oriented Business applications received for the week of 
January 9 - 13, 2017 by the Narcotics Bureau Licensing Squad of the Dallas Police Department. 

Please have your staff contact Sergeant Lisette Rivera, #7947 at (214) 670-4811 and/or by email at 
lisette.rivera@dpd.ci.dallas.tx.us should you need further information. 

Eric D. Campbell 
Assistant City Manager 

cc: AC. Gonzalez, City Manager 
Larry Casto, City Attorney 
Craig D. Kinton, City Auditor 
Rosa A. Rios, City Secretary 
Daniel F. Solis, Administrative Judge 
Mark McDaniel, Acting First Assistant City Manager 

Jill A. Jordan, PE., Assistant City Manager 
Joey Zapata, Assistant City Manager 
M. Elizabeth Reich, Chief Financial Officer 
Sana Syed, Public Information Officer 
Elsa Cantu, Assistant to the City Manager - Mayor & Council 




